
FYI
Senate Finance Committee meeting rescheduled for Wednesday, April 22, 2015. Time to be determined. Please note 
that the meeting for Tuesday, April 21, 2015 has been rescheduled to Wednesday.

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: James Burns (jamesburns@gov.sc.gov) <jamesburns@gov.sc.gov>

Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov>
Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) <swatipatel@gov.sc.gov> 
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Clark Packard (ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov) <ClarkPackard@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/21/2015 9:40:03 AM
Subject: Senate Finance has been rescheduled for Wednesday - at a time to be announced
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